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From: Damian DeStefano, Director, Delaware Division of Small Business  
 
RE: Instructions for Sales in Medical Facilities 
 
Pursuant to the COVID-19 State of Emergency Declaration, the Division of Small Business has the 
discretion to make additions, amendments, clarifications, exceptions, and exclusions to the list of 
businesses that may open in Delaware.  In making its determinations, the Division of Small Business, in 
consultation with Division of Public Health, will consider how to prevent, reduce the spread of, and 
suppress COVID-19 in relation to any activity permitted for any business, organization, establishment, or 
facility. 
 
Effective June 1, 2020, only doctors, medical personnel, patients and their caregivers or support persons 
are allowed to enter hospitals and physician’s offices.  This does not include medical sales associates or 
non-essential deliveries to these medical facilities.  Other business contacts related to hospitals and 
physician’s offices, such as medical sales associates, non-essential deliveries will be subject to further 
modification in future emergency orders. 
 
This prohibition, which is necessary in order to safeguard the health and welfare of Delaware citizens 
during the COVID-19 pandemic, is in effect until further notice. 


